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JANUARY 2023 EDITION 2 NEWSLETTER  

"Let us remember: One book, one pen,  
one child, and one teacher can change 
the world."  

  - Malala Yousafzai  

       

We would like to remind parents/ carers we have balls in school,  

learners do not need to bring in their own. If they do, they will have 

to be handed in on arrival like any phones. 
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Lower School Parents Afternoon - Thursday 16th February from 4 – 6.  

Form tutors will be getting in touch with Parents/ Carers to make appointments.  

The appointments can be made face-to-face, or by TEAMS/ phone call.  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. 

 

As you can see from the pictures included in the Newsletter learners have continued to enjoy taking 

part in a range of activities and have produced some amazing pieces of art work. 

 

Congratulations to all of the football teams who played against Avon Park School today. Staff                     

reported that their victory was as a result of all of their hard work during practice sessions at 

lunchtime as well as their team spirit.  

 

Feedback from Kirsty, our Forest School Lead this week has also been very positive. In her feedback 

to me this week she also mentioned how proud she was of our learners who worked well with                       

students from Rugby School to compete a range of tasks. Well done for persevering, not giving up 

and finding a creative solution.  

 

Kind regards,  

Nicola Wells 

We are successful because... 

 …the mother of one of our learners said that Quest Academy is ‘one of the best schools’ and 

that it is ‘amazing’ that her son now likes to attend school.  She said that her son’s class teacher  

provides great support.  

 ...the mother of one of our learners said that he is happy to attend school and still thinks that 

Quest Academy is the ‘best school’. Her son is motivated to extend his dietary variety by his food 

technology teacher, and a member of his network of adult support gives ‘sound advice’.  
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PERSONALISED  
LEARNING  

Make up and special effects, with TA Allie, 

and learners Holly and Layla. 

 

 

From the bestselling author of How to Train Your Dragon comes an                    

exciting high-adventure series – set in an ancient, magical time, full of                  

Wizards, Warriors, Giants and Sprites. Winner of the Blue Peter Book Award 

 

This is the story of a young boy Wizard and a young girl Warrior who have 

been taught since birth to hate each other like poison; and the thrilling tale of 

what happens when their two worlds collide. 

 

Perfect for boys and girls who love fantasy adventure… 

 

Once there was Magic, and the Magic lived in the dark forests. Until the Warriors came… 

 

Xar is a Wizard boy who has no Magic, and will do anything to get it. Wish is a Warrior girl, but 

she owns a banned Magical Object, and she will do anything to conceal it. 

 

In this whirlwind adventure, Xar and Wish must forget their differences if they’re going to make it 

to the dungeons at Warrior Fort. 

 

Where something that has been sleeping for hundreds of years is stirring…  
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FOREST SCHOOL 
This week some of the learners have been off site to visit some woodland (Cock Robin wood                 

and Cawston Wood). We have been exploring the areas, breaking up ice in puddles,                                 

climbing trees and we even found a rope swing! 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING & FAMILY FOOTINGS TEAM 
Daisy Howden Mobile : 07504 001 918  

daisy.howden@macintyreacademies.org  

Joan Goodrich Mobile: 07377 990 796  

Joan.goodrich@macintyreacademies.org  

We are available to help families with things like accessing family support, Early  Help, Child  

In Need Meetings, Child Protection Meetings, taxi queries, support working with  other  

professionals such as CAMHS, general safeguarding questions and much more.  

mailto:daisy.howden@macintyreacademies.org
mailto:Joan.goodrich@macintyreacademies.org
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WORLD BOOK DAY  
World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March 2023 is shaping up to be the best 

ever.   

In the UK, nearly 400,000 children don’t have a book of their own.               

Having access to books and developing a love of reading for pleasure is vital 

for a child’s future. Our vision is to see more children, from all backgrounds, developing a                                     

life-long habit of reading for pleasure and benefitting from the improved life chances this 

brings them.  

THE £1/€1.50 BOOK SELECTION 

We’re delighted to share with you the line-up of £1/

€1.50 books for 2023 that children can choose for free 

with their £1/€1.50 book token! With books for beginning, 

early, fluent and  independent readers, there is something 

for everyone to enjoy. Alongside the 12 titles available 

across the UK, we also have two exclusive books for Ireland 

and a new World Book Day Welsh title. The books will be 

available from booksellers from 16 Feb 2023 – find your nearest participating 

bookseller. The token redemption period is from 16 Feb – 26 March 2023.  

Find out everything you need to know about the books and token exchange here.  

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/
https://www.worldbookday.com/participating-retailers/
https://www.worldbookday.com/participating-retailers/
https://www.worldbookday.com/resource/schools-nurseries-world-book-days-1-e1-50-books-information-sheet/
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Big Garden Birdwatch starts this Friday but 

there’s still time to sign up and download your 

free guide so you play your part in the UK’s                  

biggest citizen science wildlife survey. 

 

 

 

What you get when you sign up 

Sign up for Big Garden Birdwatch today and 

download your free guide on how to take part, 

which includes an ID chart to help you spot  

familiar UK bird species. By the time the weekend comes, you’ll be used to telling the difference  

between a house sparrow and a dunnock, or knowing a coal tit from a great tit.  

 

Taking part is as easy as 1, 2, 3  

1. Watch the birds around you for one hour.  

2. Count the highest number of each species you see at any one time. 

3. Go online and tell us what you saw. 

Our how-to page explains in more detail what you have to do.  

If you go to the 2022 results you’ll see how many birds were spotted and which ones made it into 

the top ten. What will the rankings look like this year? You can also watch highlights from last 

year's Big Garden Birdwatch Live. 

 

As a thank you, we'll also email you a code for 20% off plus free postage and packing, when you 

buy from the RSPB online shop*. It’s a great way to stock up on bird feeding essentials to make 

sure your Birdwatch counts.  

 

Why your Birdwatch matters  

With many of our well-loved birds declining due to the nature and climate emergency, counting 

the birds you see on your patch has never been more important. You’ll 

be playing your part in helping us build the picture of how UK birds are 

faring and taking action to protect our birds for generations to come.  

 

We hope you have a fantastic hour with nature.  

Enjoy your Big Garden Birdwatch. 

 

Tash and the Big Garden 

Birdwatch Team  

 

 

 

 

https://click.email.rspb.org.uk/?qs=0b9f6889ce0ee32c4cc7d45eacc093bd7555fbd257a29c2a4f9933a697b69e794f1ca4b6e9360c296f612e877108e140084c2978ef7ae46f
https://click.email.rspb.org.uk/?qs=0b9f6889ce0ee32c4cc7d45eacc093bd7555fbd257a29c2a4f9933a697b69e794f1ca4b6e9360c296f612e877108e140084c2978ef7ae46f
https://click.email.rspb.org.uk/?qs=0b9f6889ce0ee32c04b72123bed9f3e7ac1592c62f6749473556a027bafdd507abaa2cd19e150aa599788681201b570ba5ec4c3fe47b40e4
https://click.email.rspb.org.uk/?qs=0b9f6889ce0ee32c0028d884522c1c17f30cc26f87366bd840c09604b176faf3087ca2649064bf79c56a7c0d98109cb0b456432086fa0465
https://click.email.rspb.org.uk/?qs=0b9f6889ce0ee32cdf0abdd197b0c243ced1b71010778692ab891e83967bc9362c0c3682b70cf2b055b13cb823e0d7e84d9b322c3a1864e2
mailto:https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/?sourcecode=BWMBBE0030&utm_source=20230127_EBGB_Pre-event%20participate_English&utm_medium=email&utm_term=&utm_content=11&utm_campaign=BigGardenBirdwatch2023
mailto:https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/everything-you-need-to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/?sourcecode=BWMBBE0030&utm_source=20230127_EBGB_Pre-event%20participate_English&utm_medium=email&utm_term=&utm_content=21&utm_campaign=BigG
mailto:https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cQY4ZFLiGnw
mailto:https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/popular-garden-birds-to-look-out-for/?sourcecode=BWMBBE0030&utm_source=20230127_EBGB_Pre-event%20participate_English&utm_medium=email&utm_term=&utm_content=27&utm_campaign=BigGardenBirdwatch2023
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ONOMATOPOEIA ‘POP ART’ COLLAGE 
Amazing art work from Winston Churchill and Aretha Franklin Groups. They have been looking at 

work by Pop Artist Roy Lichtenstein.  

PERSONALISED LEARNING—ART COLLABORATION  
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QUEST ACADEMY LUNCHES: UPDATE 
• As of Monday 17th April 2023 school meals will cost £2.72 per day (£13.60 per week).  

• Payment for hot lunches need to be made in advance via ParentPay. Your account needs  to 

be in credit at all times. If you have not paid for a meal in advance your child will need  to 

bring in a packed lunch. If you haven't currently got a ParentPay account please contact the 

School Office on 01788 593 112. 

• If your child is eligible for Free School Meals (FSM) please apply via the online application 

form using this link www.warwickshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals For learners currently on our 

FSM list you do not need to reapply-new learners will need to let Warwickshire Council know 

they have transferred). 

• We have lunch delivered by a company called Educaterers, menus run on a three week                                

revolving basis (if you would like these menus emailing please let the School Office know). If 

there is a day where your child does not like anything then they will need to bring in a packed 

lunch.  

• Fizzy drinks and sweets are not allowed in school. On special occasions Quest may buy 

sweets/ ice-cream for the learners. Please also note we are a nut free school. 

NATIONAL STORYTELLING WEEK 2023 
National Storytelling Week 2023 runs from January 28th to February 5th. Stories teach us about the 

world, they allow us to step into someone else’s shoes and feel empathy, they help us to relax and 

escape and they can help develop essential literacy skills. National Storytelling Week takes place in 

storytelling clubs, theatres, museums, schools, hospitals, spoken word venues, and care homes 

(where this event has been steadily growing each year!).                 

Wherever the events take place, the web of stories will be spun 

with sufficient magic between the breath of the storyteller and 

the ear of the listener. 

 

National Storytelling Week is celebrated by all ages enjoying - 

Folk tales, fairy lore, figments, phantoms, dragons, serpents, 

storms at sea. A good teller will conjure intriguingly. 

 

Thanks to The Society for Storytelling’s Annual National                 

Storytelling Week every year, to tellers all who have given time and made with their tale a timeless 

memory, our grateful thanks for the gift given – and to those who heard and listened and walked 

away carrying that tale with them, hopes go out too to share the tale they heard.  

 

Remember everyone has at least one story to tell. It exists in the very air around you – Your story is 

the one you know best and as it is only the beginning, the stories you will tell might begin with…

Once upon a time or not in my time, not in your time but in someone’s time… Enjoy! So if you have 

a story to tell… tell it,  and if you don’t find someone to tell you theirs. 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals
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We would like to remind parents/ carers we have balls in school,  

learners do not need to bring in their own. If they do, they will 

have to be handed in on arrival like any phones. 
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The KP Snacks® Nuts, Popcorn, Crisps & Pretzels Packet Free Recycling  

Programme accepts nuts, popcorn, crisps & pretzels packets from all brands.  

 

 

The Cheese Packaging Free Recycling Programme:  
any brand of flexible plastic cheese packaging and nets  

 

Confectionery Free Recycling Programme accepts plastic  
confectionery packaging from all brands.  

 

 

RECYCLE THE UNRECYCLABLE WITH TERRACYCLE® 

Thanks to Cathy, Quest 

are now registered to 

collect the below items 

(washed out). The more 

we collect, the more 

points we earn that can 

go  towards purchasing             

supplies. Learners can 

bring them in from 

home.  

RECYCLE YOUR CHRISTMAS  
TINS AND TUBS! 

If you were lucky enough to receive some choccy’s over  

Christmas and have been left with an empty tub please send  

them in to Cathy for Food Tech, we will happily reuse. 
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Quest Contact details:  

Quest Academy 

Anderson Avenue 

Rugby  

Warwickshire 

CV22 5PE 

E: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org 

T: 01788 593 112  

How to contact members of staff: 

Please contact Reception if you would like to speak with a member of staff. You will either be 

transferred or reception will email the member of staff to let them know that you have called.  

Reporting pupil absence and lateness:  

If your child is absent for more than 7 days you will need to provide a doctors certificate. If we 

do not receive a doctors note and have not seen your child we will have no alternative but to 

refer the matter to the Safeguarding Board in line with our safeguarding procedures.  

Please can we remind parent/carers to call school on 01788 593 112, before 9am if your child may 

be late or is unwell.  

You will also need to contact the taxi company to let them know. 

TERM DATES FOR 2022 - 2023 
  SPRING TERM 2023 

Half term Monday 20th - Friday 24th February 2023 

Trust INSET (no learners on site)  Friday 10th March 2023 

Ends Friday 31st March 2023 

Spring (Easter) holiday Monday 3rd -  Friday 14th April 2023 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

Starts Monday 17th April 2023 

Bank Holiday Monday 1st May 2023 

Bank Holiday (Kings Coronation) Monday 8th May 2023 

Half term Monday 29th - Friday 2nd June 2023 

INSET day (no learners on site) Monday 10th July 2023 

INSET day (no learners on site) Tuesday 11th July 2023 

Ends Friday 28th July 2023 


